
 
 
TEAS ENTRANCE EXAM 
 
Q: What is the TEAS?  
A: The TEAS is a pre-admission exam for the BSN program at Wesleyan College which is administered 
and scored by a computer.  
 
Q: Is there a fee?  
A: Yes. There is a non-refundable, non-transferable fee of $80.00 per exam. This will be paid online at: 
https://wesportal.wesleyancollege.edu. “Pay Online Nursing Entrance Exam”  
 
Q: Do I receive information about the test after I submit my TEAS reservation fee? 
A:  Yes. You will receive a confirmation email from the Nursing Office within five business days of your 
reservation. 
 
Q: How long is the test?  
A: A total of 209 minutes will be allotted for the exam. The exam must be completed in one sitting. 
Students will not be able to complete the exam on another day.  
 
Q: How often can I take the TEAS?  
A: You may repeat the exam two times during a calendar year with 30 days between each attempt.  
 
Q: How long are the test scores valid?  
A: The TEAS scores are valid for one calendar year.  
 
Q: What is the minimum TEAS score required for the BSN program at Wesleyan College?  
A: A minimum exam score reflecting a 75 or higher composite score is required in order to be included in 
the applicant pool.  
 
Q: What sections of the TEAS does Wesleyan College require?  
A: Wesleyan College requires students to take four sections of the TEAS for application to the Nursing 
Program. 
 - Reading, English, Math, and Science 
 
Q: Is there a recommended study guide for the TEAS? 
A: Yes. www.atitesting.com/teas-prep 
 
Q: What is the test format of the TEAS?  
A: The TEAS is a computer based test only.  
 
Q: Can I use a calculator on the TEAS?  
A: Yes. The TEAS has a calculator available inside the test platform for students to use. However, 
handheld calculators are not permitted.  
 
Q: How many questions are there on the TEAS?  
A: 170 
 
 
 



Q: Where can I get additional information about the TEAS?  
A: More information about the test is available on the vendor’s website at 
https://www.atitesting.com/teas/register 
 
 

Test Taking Information 

Q: Who is eligible to sit for the TEAS?  
A: Any person who has applied for admission to Wesleyan College and is planning to apply to the BSN 
Program.  
 
Q: Where can I take the TEAS?  
A: It is offered on Wesleyan College Campus, a testing center, and also at other schools. It must be the 
latest version. 
 
Q: How do I register for the TEAS?  
A: Information about registration can be found at: https://wesportal.wesleyancollege.edu/. It is a separate 
step from submitting the application.  
 
 
Q: When will I receive my results?  
A: You can view your test scores at the conclusion of your test session.  
 
Q: How can I send my results if the TEAS is taken at another location? 
A: You can send transcript by following the instructions at https://www.atitesting.com/teas/transcript 
 
Q: How do I request reasonable test accommodations for the TEAS?  
A: Contact the Director of Disability & Advocacy Services (Jill Amos, jamos@wesleyancollege.edu) a 
minimum of three weeks before your testing date to request accommodations. The request needs to be 
made after you’ve made your appointment for testing.  
 
Q: When is the test offered at Wesleyan College? 
A:  You may view test dates for your specific Admission Cycle of interest: 

https://wesportal.wesleyancollege.edu/ICS/Admissions/Nursing_Program.jnz 
 

  
Please call (478) 757-5234 or e-mail nursingapps@wesleyancollege.edu with questions or 
concerns. 
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